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STAFF BIRTHDAYS NEXT WEEK: 

 Matthew Adams; Apr. 1st, Stacey Roberts; Apr. 2nd 
 
STAFF AND STUDENTS: 

      

1. March 31st is National Transgender Day of Visibility. Since 
this is during spring break, a celebration will be happening 
today all over campus.  Please take this time to honor all 
those who have fallen victim to transphobia. Everyone has a 
right to a safe education, and part of making that happen is 
working together to be aware of issues in the world and at 
the school.  Problems today are very real and present. The 
school's GSA+ (Gender, Sexuality,+ Alliance) club will be 
tabling at lunch in the quad, and posters are up all over the 
school for you to read. Thank you. 

2. Calling all artists! 

We're having a contest and the winning artwork will grace the cover of 
next year's school planners! Submit your artwork to Mrs. Hutchins or 
Mr. Cavaiola in room 803. The deadline is April 6th... All entries must be 
school appropriate. 

 
3. TALENT  SHOW CHANGE!! 

 
The date of the annual La Jolla High Talent Show has been changed 
to Saturday, May 21st at 7 p.m.   It will be held in Parker 
Auditorium.   Auditions are still ongoing for the show.  If you have a 
special talent and want to share it, please sign up for an audition 
time at room 801, with Mrs. Henderson or Shyah Preis.   We are 
looking for instrumentalists, dancers, bands, dramatic acts, and more 
 

4. Would you like to speak at Graduation? 
 

A: Sign up in room 803 by today, March 25th @ lunch. 
 

     B: We will contact you with your audition time, either April 13th or 
April 14th @ lunch. 



 
                 C: Write your speech! 

Guidelines: 

 Under 2 minutes 
 Appropriate for audience (parents, teachers, & students) 

 

More info is available in room 803, or email Mrs. Hutchins at chutchins@sandi.net  
 

5. Come to the tree outside the library today at lunch to see who gets 
picked to play in the Senior vs. Faculty, (otherwise known as Senior 
“Citizen”…….ZIIIIINNNNNGGGG), Basketball game!!!  
 

6. Seniors--Did you take three or more years in the same language, 
through or beyond level 7-8? OR did you pass an AP language exam 
with a 3 or higher? You may be eligible for the "Seal of Biliteracy" on 
your diploma. Please see your counselor or Mrs. Marin-Rodriguez 
(room 502) for an application. For more information, you may also 
visit her website; under "Documents." Submission window ends 
today. 

7. The Vikings Baseball Team is playing at Petco Park on April 8th!!  For 
tickets and/or more information, contact gfrank@sandi.net 

8. Interested in attending LJHS Grad Night at Disneyland?  

All the information that you need is listed under the PTA tab of the 
LJHS website!  

mailto:chutchins@sandi.net

